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The following email was sent to all RealAccess customers: 

 

Building on the momentum from our acquisition announcement of Real Data Management, we will soon be 
shipping the first major milestone in our integration strategy and are excited to announce: RealAccess will become 
part of the Building Engines operations platform and share a common, unified user experience with Building 
Engines.   

What this means to you is that the same capabilities you have always loved will still exist exactly as you have used 
them, but with an improved “look and feel.”  

This marks the first significant step down a journey to bring Space Management capabilities 
from RealAccess together with the Building Engines operations platform.   

We look forward to this new release becoming generally available on June 4, 2020. To get a quick peek at the new 
“look and feel”, go to this support center article.  

Stay tuned for future announcements as we continue to improve and evolve RealAccess within Building Engines.  

Best regards,  

The Building Engines team (formerly Real Data Management)  
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The following user experience changes are taking place as part of this 
release. 
 
Login Screen Changes 
 
 
 

Old login screen to RealAccess 
 

 

New Login screen to RealAccess 
 

 

 
 
Menu changesv 
 

Old Real Access menu 
 

 
 
 
New Real Access menu 
 

 
 

  

Menu moved 
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Changes to the Portfolio view 
 
Old Portfolio View 
 

 
 
 
 
New Portfolio View 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Links are moved 
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Changes to the Stacking View 
 
Old Stacking View 
 

 
 
 
 
New Stacking View 
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Changes to the Floorplan view 
 
Old Floorplan View 
 

 
 
 
 
New Floorplan View 
 

 
 

 


